SOUTH ASIAN ASSOCIATION
FOR REGIONAL COOPERATION
SECRETARIAT

SAARC

Fax Message No. 0 31) 7/)10
No. SAARC/ETS/SEC-VA1/2015

The Secretariat of the South Asian Association for Regional Cooperation
(SAARC) presents its compliments to the Ministries of Foreign/External Affairs of the
Member States of SAARC and has the honour to circulate vacancy announcement for the
following positions, vacant at the SAARC Energy Centre, Islamabad:-

i) Deputy Director (Coord)

ii) Programme Leader (Technology Transfer)
iii) Research Fellow (Technology Transfer)
iv) Research Fellow (Energy Trade)

V) Communication Specialist

The esteemed Ministries are requested to facilitate submission of nominations for
the posts at an early date preferably by 16 March 2015 enabling the Centre to complete
the recruitment process to ensure its smooth functioning. Vacancy announcement, ToRs
and prescribed application form are attached herewith. The same are also available at
SAARC Energy Centre’s Website www.saarcenergy.org. The esteemed Ministries are also
requested to uploading the vacancy announcement on their relevant websites for wider
coverage/publicity.

The Secretariat of the South Asian Association for Regional Cooperation avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministries of Foreign/External Affairs, the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Encl. As above.

The Ministries of Foreign/External Affairs of the
Member States of SAARC
Attn: Joint Secretary/Director General/Director/Head (SAARC Division).

Copy to: Director, SAARC Energy Centre (SEC), Islamabad.

P.O. Box N0.4222, Kathmandu, Nepal
Tele: 00977-1-4221785, 4221411 Fax: 4227033, 4223991

E-mail: saarc@saarc-sec.org



